
 

 
 

 
 
Sent: Monday, 3 November 2008 8:03 PM 
 
Subject: Review of CityRail Fares 2009-13 
 
Dear Sir, 
  
I wish to make a submission against the proposed increase in rail fares as outlined in the IPART 
Review of CityRail Fares 2009-2012. 
  
I have been a train commuter for the past 10 years, travelling from Kingsgrove to the city on the 
East Hills line.  Given that the level of service is still at an unacceptable level ie. carriages hot, 
dirty, overcrowded, in need of repair, not run according to timetable and/or cancelled, the 
proposed fare increase is totally unjustified and should not be approved. 
  
Thank you, 
 


